
WE ARE HIRING

Good Physical Ability
Safety-minded
Team player
Hard-work ethic
Ability to work in
challenging conditions
Maintain a good attitude
Professional customer
interaction
Driver's License (Class E will
need to be obtained)
Work towards obtaining ISA
Arborist Certification. We
will pay for your training
and testing.

REQUIREMENTS:

CONTACT:

CLIMBING ARBORIST
Are you someone who
enjoys an adrenaline rush?
Do you enjoy hiking, rock
climbing or zip lining? Are
you passionate about
nature? If you love working
outside this could be a
great opportunity to create
a lifelong career. Cherokee
Tree Care is a small
company with a culture of
constant learning. 

417-838-0390

Info@cherokeetreecare.com

www.CherokeeTreeCare.com

516 S Main St. Nixa, MO 65714

Starting at $17.00 per hour
40-45 hour workweek

SALARY:

BENEFITS:
Health Insurance
Dental Insurance
Vision Insurance 
Life Insurance     
Paid time off        


